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l Dear SPCS parents,
€

| Every year in December, Father Joe, Mrs. Scupham, Diane Kepa (the bookkeeper), and the
# School Advisory Council president and treasurer meet to discuss the budget for the next school year,
based on the enrollment prediction from the Intent to Enroll Survey distributed to parents in
November/December. | am pleased to inform you that, due to the fiscal prudence of our pastor, faculty,
and staff, a healthy school endowment fund, and a stable school savings account, the budget was
balanced for the 2016-2017 school year with only a 2.75% increase in tuition.

I Fortunately, our school building is only 10 years old and is in good shape. This allows for money

X to be allocated in the budget for a new server for our computer system. Also, for the first time a budget
line was added to support safety items that the parents on the safety committee judged to be important
| to increase the security of our building to protect our children and the faculty as best as possible.

L
One change for the 2016-17 school year will be an increase in the amount that your 40 credits

(hours) in the dollars/hours contract will be worth. The hours will be worth $15/hr (up from $10/hr).
. You can still work 10 hours over your 40 hours if you wish, for a possible $150 extra toward your scrip

z ;
| dollars commitment.

What can you do to help SPCS in the coming year?

e Help increase our enroliment by telling your friends, family, and neighbors about the

Catholic faith-filled, academically solid education your children are receiving at SPCS
Volunteer to help with any of the major fundraisers

Sell concessions or scrip

Become a school advisory council member or kitchen helper

o 2 B 3 b [= WN
/1 thehyl 1 e Thank your child’s teacher for everything they do for our children including things like
¢dzSax CSo Nz NI leading them in a rosary and taking them to Eucharistic Adoration.
-1 {2 VTYRNBLIY Je
2 8RS CS6 NHZ NB Thank you for all of the sacrifices you make to help our school.
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The Family & Youth Services Bureau presents a Family Life WorkshopTaIk Around the
Table: Improving Family Communicatioimuesday, February 9, 6:07:30pm, at their facility
253 W. Lincolnway, Valparaiso.

9 Learn how family meals can build family bonds
i Discover how to build protective factors to fight off the risks your teen faces every day

9 Practice skills to improve positive communication

Limited spaces available; please RSVP for this free workshop by Monday, February 8 to
219-464-9585 or kunderwood@fysb.org

t £ SF&S { dzLJL32 NIi  h dzNJyy 2cdzyi 3

All 8th graders in Career & College Readiness class have been challenged to create a prq
and develop that product from the initial idea stage to calculating their profits.

9y N

abilities & venture & money 3
ownerg SINESS 42  leadership B s

There are 11 teams made up of2 individuals. After creating a product, all teams were to dj=s eﬂtfet’eﬁeut’%

the following: 2. mar aotivation cepica g
. . e rise successful =

write a Obusiness plano 1

capply for a oObusiness |l oané

- develop their product, sometimes making revisions

- advertising and marketing their product with flyers and faem-face advertising

- selling the product at the fair using customer service skills and presenting their product in an attractive;eyee as i nég 0 Kk i

- finally, calculating their profits

The items sold range in price from 50 cents to $% (cash only). All profits will be donated to charity. The fair runs from
11:30am to 3:30pm on Friday, January 29th. Please come and support the efforts of our eighth graders. The teachers will es-
cort their students during the school day through the fair, and parents and friends are invited as well.
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Maggie Nicksic 2, Isabelle Sweet 2, Isabelle Uthuppan 2, Fiorella Cespedes 2,
and Zoe Irving 4). We lost Sunday against St. John Evangelist, but the girls
played a very good game. Points in Su
sic 5, Isabelle Uthuppan 2, and Kailyn Smith 2. The whole team contributed

with great defense, several assists, and well played games. Come cheer us on

cUK DNJ}RS DANI &« afpsySSU 0 wSLI2
this weekend at Saint Paul Saturday (1/23) at 11am and Sunday (1/24) at

The girls won their second game of the season Saturday against Aquinas,
. 3pm. Go Saint Paul Panthers!

score 1411. Points were put up on the board by players (Patricia Cespedes 2,
¢CKS ¢I NY2@:ow D ilnRzMI

The 5th grade boysd Tarnow team defRtated St . John Evangel
advance to this Saturday at Saint Paul at 4:00p.m. againsi
St. Mike's, they will play Sunday at Saint Paul at 6:00p.m. for a chance to play in next

week's finals.

8th grade boys defeated St. Mary Griffith last Saturday 48. The Panthers play this
Saturday at 1:00p.m. at Saint Paul against St. John Baptist in the sefinal. If they
win, they will play for their 3rd consecutive championship.Let 8 s Go Pant her s!

[Fad / KFYyOS 2 RANRSNI/ 22dzNJ | S|

The deadline to order your yearbook iganuary 29th. If you still want to order a book, return
your order form and payment immediately. Use the order form included in the white envelope
in November or order online athttp://www.jostensyearbooks.com/ (St. Paul Valparaiso). If
you need a new form, please send me a fast direct.

Don't be caught without a book at the end of the school yearThis is the last chance so order
now! Call Natalia Cox (707-7253) for any questions.

Cl YAf & CNRRD ¢t 2002 NNB Sy

~ A ol T rrqw, ig Family Friday. We will meet for Mass in the morning. We
Y 7\ )/ R )f S ala / 2 N\mrévwmily group photos taken for the yearbook. In the afternoon
we plan to make Valentinef6s cards f
have any Valentine stickers or stamps you would like to send with your

'LWK child to use, we would appreciate the donations. Also, we are still asking
great for donations of chewing gum and beef jerky. Please send your child to
power school in the Family Friday tshirt!

comes great - ,
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+6S L GOHDLD Calling all Saint Paul Catholic School Ladieflease join

us Tuesday, February 9 at 6:30 PMn the school cafeteria for Mardi
Gras Bingo. It is FREE to play and all ladies (SPCS/noRSPCS) are
welcome; so please invite friends. Bring a Friend and earn an extra
bingo card. Reserve a Table and bring 5 friends to receive 3 extra play-
ing cards. Bring a dessert or Snack worthy of Fauesdayand receive

2 extra bingo cards. There will be food and beverages. Bingo starts
at 7:30. Every round will have a Prize!




